
 

 

Have you ever imagined living in a neighborhood where you can walk to a café 
to get a cup of coffee or to a restaurant to get dinner without having to get into 
your automobile to get to these retail services?   Over the past two years, the 
Planning Office has been working with the community, Board of County 
Supervisors and stakeholders to make this a possibility.   

 

 Join us on June 3, 2021 6:00 PM – 7:30 PM to learn more. 

 

 

MIXED-USE DISTRICT 
COMMUNITY  

LEARNING SESSION 
 

JUNE 3, 2021 
6:00 PM – 7:30 PM 

 
 
 

REGISTER NOW 
 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/
tJIrceuvqj4rG9eMoT6yTP0_ajOr1zn
1GcH8  

 
 

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIrceuvqj4rG9eMoT6yTP0_ajOr1zn1GcH8

